
From:                                         Ronak Ahmed <ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk>
Sent:                                           04 August 2019 19:42
To:                                               Lorraine Cordell
Subject:                                     RE: Your Son' Case
Attachments:                          1101491.doc; 1113833.doc
 
Good afternoon
 
Thank you for your email of 1 August 2019; the Council's solicitors have provided the attached letters and have
stated that "there were no letters to the court on 10/6/2019 and 12/6/2019". 
 
I confirm that the letters do not contain anything of concern to our client.
 
 
Kind regards
 
 
 
 
Ronak Ahmed
Solicitor (Consultant)
Tel      +44 (0) 20 8889 3319
Email  ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk
______________________________________________
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Contracted with the Legal Aid Agency       
 
We do not accept service of documents or other process by e-mail
Email us at lawmakers@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk
 
This message may contain privileged information, and is only intended to be received by the person to whom it is addressed.
If you are not the intended recipient please contact us as soon as possible.
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